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From: Loh Tuck Khuen <tuckkhuen@yahoo.com.sg>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 2:38 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: CFTC : Regulation of Retail Forex (RIN 3038-AC61)
Hi

This note is to vote against the proposed leverage change to from 100:1 to 10:1. This change will have adverse
effect on us traders, which may ultimately force traders to close accounts and move to other more reasonable

broking house.

Pls seriously consider our feedback. Thanks!

Best Rgds,
TK Loh



